Upcoming Events

National Professional Engineer's Day Wednesday, August 6th

National 811 Day Call Before You Dig! Monday, August 11th nc811.org

Wastewater Professional's Day Wednesday, August 13th

• • • • • • •

Utility Assistance Resources Available for Residents

There are many non-profits and organizations who offer utility assistance programs to help residents when times get tough. You can find a list of some of the programs offered by visiting www.FayPWC.com/Utility-Assistance-Resources/



Learn More!





Feeling the Heat?

Last month, Fayetteville had 15 days over 90°F—and your HVAC system likely worked overtime to keep your family cool. That extra effort means higher usage and higher bills. We're here to help support customers during this hot season, try these tools and resources:

Temp Tracker: (https://www.FayPWC.com/TempTracker/): monitor trends and compare usage

Energy Resource Center: personalized advice & usage support

E portal: track your actual usage

Utility bill Assistance Programs: possible support for tough billing months

Save Water with Smart Irrigation Practices

July is Smart Irrigation Month and proper watering techniques can help conserve water and reduce costs. Weekly checks ensure sprinklers target landscapes and not sidewalks or streets, as sprinkler heads may shift due to water pressure changes or lawn maintenance.



Follow Fayetteville PWC's Year-Round Outdoor Watering Schedule, water only as needed, and avoid watering during peak heat hours—choose before 9:00 a.m. or after 6:00 p.m. Regularly check irrigation controllers to prevent accidental resets. Renters should inform landlords of excessive sprinkler usage.

Rain sensors are a smart addition to irrigation systems, preventing unnecessary watering during rainfall and reducing bills. Fayetteville PWC's Rain Sensor Incentive Program, running until September 30, 2025, offers a \$50 bill credit upon installation of qualifying sensors. Adopting these tips and tools helps conserve our water resources and ensures a sustainable future for all.



Helping to Keep Neighbors Cool

For many years, Fayetteville PWC has collected box fans to distribute to local non-profit organizations in effort to provide relief from the searing NC heat. This year, PWC donated more than 100 fans as a part of the American Public Power Association's Day of Giving and delivered them to Fayetteville Urban Ministry and Cumberland County Coordinating Council on Older Adults for residents to receive for FREE!

Get Connected with PWC!

Signing up to receive the NEW PWC Connections e-Blasts is easy! Visit www.FayPWC.com or scan the QR code to receive PWC information, including conservation tips, upcoming events, and important notifications by email. Join us and stay connected with all the latest from your hometown utility.



Learn More!